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WINDERMERE OPENS NEW LAGUNA OFFICE 

 
(October 15) Windermere has opened the doors to its new office at 27941 La Paz 

Road, Suite A with a grand opening event Laguna Niguel will be talking about for a long 

time to come.  With its vast expanses of glass and upscale furnishings, the space has 

an exhilarating, open feel that brings Laguna Niguel’s wonderful climate and coastal 

ambiance inside.  Windermere agents and staff enjoyed giving tours to an appreciative 

and constant flow of eager clients, public officials and visitors, who happily mingled 

while enjoying wine, margaritas, and a colorful buffet of exceptional specialties prepared 

by Windermere’s next door neighbor, Avila’s El Ranchito Mexican Restaurant.  On hand 

for the ribbon-cutting festivities were Laguna Niguel Mayor, Gary Capata; Kirk Lapple, 

Laguna Niguel Chamber of Commerce, and representatives from the County of Orange, 

the California Assembly, Senate, and House of Representatives. “We’re gratified 

beyond words for the warm welcome we’ve received from the City of Laguna Niguel,” 

said Bob Deville, co-owner, Windermere SoCal. “From day one, we knew we’d made 

the right decision moving into the Laguna Niguel Marketplace. Our Windermere agents 

are reputed for providing legendary customer service to their Buyers and Sellers, and 

Laguna Niguel locals clearly appreciate what we have to offer. We’re looking forward to 

a long and happy relationship with this great city.” 
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